
Support your child  
and Forest Grove – 

Support PTA! 
 

Forest Grove Elementary School is better...with YOU! 
With your PTA Membership, all things are possible! 

YOUR PTA DUES SUPPORT: 

• Staff Grants to purchase supplies that support learning activities in the 
classroom  

• Staff Appreciation 

• School Events such as Chalk Art Festival, Intermediate & Primary 
Nights, Falcon Fest, Field Trips, Assemblies and more! 

With your PTA membership: 
• You show your children that school matters, and that you are invested in their success.  

 
 

• You partner with the principal, teachers, and staff to make your child's school safe, welcoming, a 
hub of learning, and a fun place to be. 
 

• You share in campus events and experiences that make your child’s school days more memorable! 
• You connect with other parents 

 

• You help make sure parents and family members voices are heard when important decisions that 
affect your school are made. 

 

 

Here’s how to join 
Friend of Forest 
Grove PTA: 
Scan the QR Code 
 

For more information: 
Visit www.forestgrovepta.com 

 
Friends of Forest Grove PTA 

1065 Congress Avenue, Pacific Grove, CA 93950 – fgptapresident@gmail.com 

 
Pacific Grove Unified School District neither endorses nor sponsors the organization or activity represented in this document. 


